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On March 16, 2017, SunRail unveiled the Art Is Moving coach – a 
privately-funded roving art gallery aboard SunRail passenger coach 
#3005.  Initially envisioned by artist Nicki Drumb of Orlando, this 
project provides a visually stimulating, vibrant and community-based 
experience for SunRail passengers.  The first run was purposely 
scheduled for the day prior to the popular Winter Park Sidewalk Art 
Festival.  The theme: “We’re All Connected.”   
 
“The Art Community really came together,” said Steve Olson, FDOT 
District 5 Public Information Manger,“ and the initial reaction from 
SunRail passengers has been extraordinary. “ 
 
34 passenger windows were covered with perforated art on both 
the interior and exterior, to provide passengers with an art gallery 

experience inside and out.  Additionally, two interior partitions 
were covered on both sides with four additional pieces.  Artists 
from Orange, Osceola, Seminole, Volusia and Polk counties are all 
represented in the collection; the youngest artist is 12 years old.

SunRail operations is currently running the Art is Moving coach car 
eight times per day. The art car will be part of select trains running in 
the morning, afternoon and evening. 
 
We invite all SunRail enthusiasts to travel our corridor with friends 
and family to view this very special project.   
 
For current Art is Moving train times, please visit the 
schedule page of SunRail.com 

Art Installation: 3/15/17
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GET IN TOUCH:
For more information on how you can help your employees commute with SunRail,  
email info@SunRail.com or visit SunRail.com/SunRail-For-Business

ART IS MOVING




